
Ladies Ringing Afternoon 

The next ladies ringing afternoon in October will be at: 

All Saints Coddington 

6 Bell Tower 

Tuesday, 15th October at 2:00 

Ringers should be able to handle bells well.  Anyone wanting to 

practice different methods is welcome to come along. Plain Bob 

Doubles and Minor, Grandsire and other methods are 

practiced. We will need advanced ringers to guide learners, and 

call methods. 

 All districts are welcome, and we look forward to seeing you. 

Christine Raithby  (01636 815034)  Newark District 

christine.raithby@btinternet.com 

 

 


